Good Morning Parents and Guardians 

There are only 5 days left to reach our raffle target!

If you haven’t already purchased tickets, you only have a few days left to secure your winning tickets in the Gala Day Raffle. Remember that all proceeds are used by the Knox Parents’ Association to fund additional resources and equipment for the boys. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The KPA would love to reach their target (and we are only half way there) so please support us in the final days.

Purchasing tickets is quick and easy. Please click here to visit our raffle page and to purchase your tickets.

SINGLE TICKET = $5
5 TICKETS = $25
10 TICKETS = $35
20 TICKETS = $50
50 TICKETS - $100

Please spread the word by sending the raffle link to your friends and family and on behalf of the KPA, we thank you in advance for your generosity! 

We look forward to seeing you at Gala Day on Saturday. Visit the Gala Day website for more information
